
 
 
 

COUNCIL MEETING – 30th NOVEMBER 2023 
 

QUESTIONS FROM ELECTOR UNDER PROCEDURE RULE 9 
 

1. From Mr Preston Brooker to Councillor Bedi 
 
“Slough bus station was closed in October 2022 following a bus being set on fire by a 
vandal causing extensive damage the bus station. This is an important transport hub. 
Can you please update with process with the repairs?” 
 

2. From Mr Trevor Langworth to Councillor Smith  
 
“As you tripped over the line to power in May 2023 you promised a raft of improvements 
for Slough, a message you reinforced in August in Slough’s local press. However in 
your 8 months as Leader you haven’t been capable of compelling the council to fix the 
front door of 25 Windsor Road - given this inability to correct even the most basic of 
issues how can Slough residents take your grand promises with anything but a pinch of 
salt?” 
 

3. From Mr Wayne Strutton to Councillor Shah  
 
“As you are the current Chair of the Licensing Committee and given the way you and 
other members reviewed the proposals and the impacts of implementing a proposed 
reduction in the requirements of Sloughs Existing Licensed Driver both Hackney & PHV 
Drivers vehicles, are you as concerned as I am having watched this meeting on 30th 
October 2023 on the members who raised questions and seemed to be overly sensitive 
to potential financial impacts /effects to those currently licensed drivers and new 
applicants over the impacts to residents and their wellbeing?” 
 


